NOTICE OF

CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Coto de Caza Planning

Advisory Committee canceled their September 11, 2024, Meeting.
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 9, 2024.

For additional information, contact Bellinda Erikson, County of

Orange, OC Development Services, at (714) 667-8857.
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